From: Judith Ward 
Sent: 14 March 2016 15:08
To: Matthew Parry
Subject: OS Parcel 6741 & 5426 W of Cricket Field, Bodicote Changes to road layout on White Post Road

Hi Matt

The layout of the car park is very regular and unsympathetic. I can see conflicts between cars and pedestrians as the only place to walk once you’ve parked is down the middle of the parking circulation. 

While there is an entrance to the school grounds where the new zebra crossing is proposed. There doesn’t appear to be an entrance to the school grounds at the existing puffin crossing point. I can see people trying to cross White Post Road where the footpath emerges opposite the vehicular entrance to the school which is unsafe. It could be safer to take the footpath from the car park to the south onto the line of the current access to Banbury Cricket Club so that it emerges onto White Post road near to the puffin crossing.  

A hedgerow and trees will be lost. There should be a landscaping scheme with replacement tree and hedge planting 

Judith

Judith Ward
Landscape Planning Officer
Environmental Services
Cherwell and South Northants Councils’
Direct dial 01295 221711 Extension 1711
Mailto:judith.ward@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk
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